

## WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW Telephone: (01902) 556350 Email: office@wodensfield.org

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker

Ref: SW/PMW

7<sup>th</sup> September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4

Re: Year 4 Swimming

ul if you could aı

Ne. Te	ai 4 Swiiiiiiiig
	4 will begin swimming on a Thursday afternoon. In order to help our organisation, we would be grateful the following questions and return the letter to your child's teacher as soon as possible.
Child's Name: Class:	
1.	Does your child go swimming on a regular basis?
2.	Does your child have swimming badge? If so what are they?
3.	Is your child a complete non-swimmer?
4.	Is your child confident in the water?
5.	Does your child have any medical problems which mean they cannot go swimming?
Your ch	ild will need the following equipment:
6.	Girls must wear a one piece swimming costume
7.	Boys to wear trunks – No knee length shorts
8.	A cap must be worn for all pupils with long hair
9.	A towel and swimming kit in a suitable bag – Please note the children do not need to bring shampoo
If you h	ave any queries, please see Miss Ingham or Mr Richards.
4I & 4R	will swim on a Thursday - Starting 14 <sup>th</sup> September 2017
Yours s	incerely
S. Walk	er (Mrs)
Headte	acher



















